
 

  Gentleshaw Primary Academy  
 

 
 

Year 4 & 5 Trip to The National Memorial Arboretum 
 

18th May 2023   
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
On Tuesday 4th July 2023, the Royal British Legion and the National Memorial 
Arboretum will be hosting an interactive Remembrance event for children in Key Stage 
2. 
 
Through a range of practical workshops, students will develop a variety of skills to 
support their personal and cultural development, a wider understanding of history, 
citizenship, and literacy which fundamentally will enable them to nurture personal 
understanding of what Remembrance means to them. 
 
We are excited to say that we will be attending this wonderful event with our Year 4 & 5 
children. 
 
The main costings of the trip are being funded however there is a small cost of £2.75 per 
child, which is payable via schoolmoney. This includes transport, entrance to the 
Arboretum and the days activities.  
 
Please tick the consent button on schoolmoney by Monday 5th June to ensure that your 
child has a place.  
 
The full payment of £2.75 is due by Friday 30th June.  
 
The children will leave by coach at 9am and return to school approximately 2.50pm-
3pm to be dismissed at normal time. Children will need to wear their normal school 
uniform with sensible shoes and  bring a packed lunch and water bottle.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss K Tunnicliffe 
 
Currciulum Leader 
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